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Making Democracy Work
Canadians Advocating Political Participation, in partnership with Fair Vote Canada Waterloo Region, is hosting Making Democracy Work, Thursday April 28, 7 PM at the Adult Recreation Centre, 185 King Street South in Waterloo. The fourth in their “Participate!” series, this event features guest speakers John Deverell, author of “Democracy, Eh? A Guide to Voter Action” and reporter for 25 years for the Toronto Star, and Nick Van der Graaf, journalist, Civics Education Network Board Member, women’s issues activist, and CAPP Toronto organizer. 
The themes of the talks will be the crisis in Canadian democracy, the challenge of turning public apathy and cynicism into participation, ways in which parties can change the game to bring us better representation, and the urgent need for reforms. 

"It's your democracy; use it or lose it", says Van der Graaf. “Many Canadians are sleepwalking into this election.” 
While the Conservatives try to shore up their base, the Liberals to appeal to strategic voters as the only realistic hope of alternative centrist government, the NDP to sell themselves as the trustworthy voice for a compassionate Canada, and the Greens to revive Canadian interest in combating global warming, the elephant in the living room is the non-voter. 

More Canadians didn’t vote in the last election than voted for any one of the parties. 
When you take our electoral system, which may easily reward a party with 38% of the popular vote with a majority government, and combine it with a 58% voter turnout, you get a government, regardless of the stripe, that only one in five Canadians voted for. Such an outcome can hardly reflect Canadian values, or a vibrant democracy. It will take the public and the parties to turn things around. 
"The Kitchener and Waterloo ridings are unusual in Canada's alleged democracy,” says Deverell, because here there is some doubt about which party will win. Kitchener-Waterloo voters matter more than most in this country."

The speakers will be followed by town hall style discussion. The event is free and refreshments provided. RSVP via the Facebook event page is appreciated but not necessary. http://www.facebook.com/event.php?eid=136046496468966
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